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           16th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 11 Prom 

 

We are really looking forward to seeing Year 11 Pupils at the Prom on Friday 14th July 2023. 
 
Please be advised that the closing date to buy tickets is Monday 26th June via ParentPay.  
 
Due to the arrangements we have with Pride Park, there will be no option to purchase tickets 
after Monday 26th June. 
 
If you have any questions relating to the prom please do not hesitate to email me directly at 
paula.roe@westpark.derby.sch.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Paula Roe 
 

Paula Roe 
Head of Year 11 
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